
Edmund G, Brown Jr,, GovernorSTATE OF CALIFORNIA

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

May 19,2014

Advice Letters 4299-E, 4300-E, and 4301-E

Brian K. Cherry
Vice President, Regulation and Rates 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale Street, Mail Code B10C 
P.O. Box 770000
San Francisco, CA 94177

Subject; Renewables Portfolio Standard Purchase and Sale Agreements with Sterling 
Planet, LLC, Iberdrola Renewables, LLC, and NextEra Energy Power, LLC.

Dear Mr. Cherry:

Pacific Gas and Electric’s Advice Letters (ALs) 4299-E, 4300-E, 4301-E are rejected effective 
May 1,2014. California Public Utilities Commission Resolution E-4649 addressing ALs 4299- 
E, 4300-E, and 4301-E was rejected by a vote of the Commissioners. The three purchase and 
sale agreements with Sterling Planet, LLC, Iberdrola Renewables, LLC, and NextEra Energy 
Power, LLC will not receive cost recovery.

Sincerely,

Edward F. Randolph, Director 
Energy Division

cc: Donald Lafrenz 
Kayode Kajopaie 
Judith Ikle 
Paul Douglas
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